
COLYAK BOWHUNTERS 

Minutes of General Meeting 

April 4, 2017  
  

Agenda, Sign-in-Sheet, Welcome, Last Meeting Minutes, Treasurer’s Report 
  
ATTENDES:  Luis Gutierrez; Al Crane; Jodi Wheeler; Tony Cone; Myron Fitzhugh; Darren 
Neville; Daniel Dengate and Pat Slape  
  
MAY 2nd, 2017 meeting will be held at the Old Country Buffet at the south end of the 
Columbia Center Mall because its new election for officers.  6:00pm come by to eat before 
the meeting starts at 7:00 pm.  Club members need to be thinking about a person in the club 
that’s been helping out, doing great think for the club; we need to vote on 2016-2017 Most 
Inspirational club member. 
  
Next Meeting on June 6th, 2017 will be at the Mid-Columbia Library, 1620 S. Union Street, 
Kennewick, Washington, the meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.  (Small meeting room)    
    
NO JULY MEETING 
  

Daniel Dengate read the minutes from the Traditional Shoot and last meeting.  Balance in Bank 
$10.406.92 

  
OLD BUSINESS 

There are several Old Business that Daniel Dengate and Rob Evanson are working on; 

1. Signs for Range 

2. Check the weather stripping and fix window so it can lock. 

  

NEW BUSINESS 
  
Need to set the date for the Annual Picnic?  This was tabled until the May meeting. 
  
Luis Gutierrez donated $1,000.00 to purchasing a African Lion Rinehart target; the club will pay 
$599.00.  Daniel will check with Dennis Waters (phone number cel# 509-521-1901) about 
purchasing a Rinehart target.  The club members present made a motion to set aside $4,250.00 
to purchase Rinehart targets and insert with IBO scoring.  The motion was seconded and the 
motion passed with club members present.  
  
Discussion about a new generator for both the computer and cook shack.  This was table until 
the next meeting because Rob wasn't at the meeting. 
  



Darren & Myron have a design for the new bridge.  Daniel has some lumber they can use for the 
building of the bridge.  
  
Jodi Wheeler told the club members that Kyle Steiling is the new WSAA Region 6 officer. 
  
New archery shop in Yakima Justin Schindler a club member is the owner its Scout Lake 
Archery phone 509-452-8697 its 591 State Route 821, Yakima, WA. 
  
  
Harvest Reports:   Should have already been turned in if not please do so. All club 
members need to have their reports turned in by APRIL 1, 2017  You can get the form from our 
web site at www.colyakbowhunters.@charter.com    Send or Hand your form to Myron Fitzhugh. 
  
  
Elected officers: 
President:                                            Daniel Dengate 
Tournament Vice President:   Rob Evanson 
Hunting Vice President:                      Myron Fitzhugh 
Secretary/Treasurer:              Pat Slape 
Range Captain’s:                                Darren Neville 
                                                            Tony Cone 
Publication:                                         Monica Moffett? 
Youth Member:                                   Adrain Villanueva 
Web-site:                                             Ron Claghorn 
Facebook                                            Jodi Wheeler 
Board of Directors:                              Robert Gerhard 
                                                            Mike Wheeler 
                                                            Bo Ayde 
             
JUNE is the month that membership dues TO BE PAID please mail them in early Get the 
forms off the web site. www.colyakbowhunters.com/files/Membership Registration 
Form2.pdf  Youth (age13 to 17) ($1.25 monthly) $15.00; Single $30.00 ($2.50 monthly) 
Couples $40.00 ($3.35 monthly) and Family $45.00 ($3.75 monthly). 
  
NEW Club Members:    
  
Darg & Mary Eggebraten 
  
  
The next meeting will be May 2rd, 2017, at the Old Country Buffet, South end of Columbia 
Center Mall at 7:00 pm.   
  
Daniel Dengate adjourned the meeting. 
 

http://www.colyakbowhunters.com/
http://www.colyakbowhunters.com/files/Membership

